
 

 
11 May 2018 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 request (LGOIMA) for 
information on rights to occupy. 
 
I am writing in response to your official information request received 12 April 2018 regarding 
information on rights to occupy in relation to roads. 
 
Below is an extract from the Dunedin City Councils Roading Bylaw. 
 

 
 
In the link below page 118 of the Fees and Charges 2017/18 schedule should assist in the 
current charges relating to your request. 
 
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0011/597773/Fees-and-Charges-2017-
18.pdf 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 
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